06-EV-037



To <Rules_Comments@ao.uscourts.gov>

CC

bcc

Subject Hearing on Proposed Federal Rule of Evidence 502

History:

This message has been replied to.

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am an attorney in private practice. Over the past several years I have become increasingly concerned with the erosion of the attorney client privilege and work product protections, and with the increasing costs associated with fighting to preserve these protections. The Advisory Committee's work in this area is of critical importance. I am writing to request that I be allowed to testify regarding Proposed Federal Rule of Evidence 502 at the Advisory Committee Meeting in New York on January 29, 2007.

Thank you in advance for the courtesy of a reply.

Howard A. Merten, Esq. Partridge Snow & Hahn LLP 180 South Main Street Providence, RI 02903 (401) 861-8277 (401) 861-8210 (fax) hm@psh.com

This e-mail message contains confidential and/or legally privileged information

belonging to the sender and intended only for the review and use of the intended

recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, dissemination,

distribution, copying, review, or use of the information contained in this

e-mail message or any attachment is strictly prohibited.

If you think you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify

Partridge Snow & Hahn LLP at (401) 861-8200, and purge this e-mail message from

your computer system immediately. Thank you.